- ALCOVE

Bullding a Happy Future

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This is to put on record that M/s Alcove Developers LLP, the Developer of the Proposed Project — “New
Kolkata — Sangam” has received a Notice of Demand from West Bengal Fire & Emergency Service
(WBF&ES) Department vide Memo No. IND/WB/FES/20172018/1353 dated 14/06/2018, regarding
payment of fees for Fire NOC. Subsequently the fire licence fees was reduced by upto 92% by WBF&ES
department. Accordingly, after receiving revised Notice of Demand from WBF&ES department, the

payment will be made by us. Subsequently, Fire NOC will be obtained and submitted.

Date: 23" day of October, 2019

or Alcove Developers LLP
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